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Q90019 ~ ET:

Kimberley Pena

From: Kimberley Pena
Sent:  Tuesday, February 16, 2010 9:19 AM
To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean; Benjamin Crawford; John Slemkewicz
Subject: RE: Confidentiality in Docket 090079

Per this e-mail, we will return DN 08896-09 to the source. Thank you.

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 9:17 AM
To: Kimberley Pena

Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean; Benjamin Crawford
Subject: RE: Confidentiality in Docket 090079

It's fine to return. I'm copying Benjamin Crawford as this was the document he requested.

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 9:16 AM
To: Kimberley Pena; John Slemkewicz

Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean

Subject: RE: Confidentiality in Docket 090079

I believe we already sent it back. I'll forward you the email in which this was discussed.

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 9:15 AM
To: Katherine Fleming; John Slemkewicz
Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite Mcl.ean

Subject: Confidentiality in Docket 090079

Katherine and John, we have received an order for DN 09609-09. DN 08896-09 is a duplicate of DN 09609-
09. May we return DN 8896-09 to the source?
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